
VERNONIA SCHOOL DISTRICT BOARD of DIRECTORS  

NOTICE of VACANCY 
 

The Vernonia School District Board of Directors invites interested community members to apply for 

the unexpired position recently vacated by Scott Rickard.  An applicant will be appointed by the Board 

of Directors to fill position #7 until the next general election in May 2025.  

Qualified applicants must be a registered voter and currently live (and have lived for one year) within 

the boundaries of the Vernonia School District. 

Applications will be accepted at the School District Office until 

Thursday, August 22, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. 

 

Applications may be mailed to: 
Vernonia School District Office 

Attn:  Barb Carr 
1201 Texas Avenue 

Vernonia, OR  97064 
 

or dropped off at the Vernonia Schools Building, 1000 Missouri Avenue, Vernonia  
or emailed to bcarr@vernoniak12.org 

 

Applicant interviews will be conducted at the August 29, 2024 School Board work session and an 

appointment by the Board of Directors to fill the vacancy will occur at the September 12, 2024 School 

Board meeting. 

A board member must be a skilled decision-maker and team player, a public education advocate, a 

vital link between community and school, and a policy maker.  The Board of Directors encourages all 

to apply that meet the qualifications.  For more information about the role of serving as a member of 

a school board visit:  https://osba.org/running-for-a-board/ 

For more information contact Barb Carr at 503 429-5891 or by emailing bcarr@vernoniak12.org 

 

 

 

https://osba.org/running-for-a-board/

